
  

 

 

 

Line 2 East Extension (Formerly Scarborough Subway 
Extension) Purchase Order Authorization Amendment 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorizes the contract amendment to Hatch Corporation (Hatch), 
increasing the contract award value for Contract FE85-2 Tunnel Design by $7.5M 
bringing the total upset limit amount to $40.1M. This is in addition to an interim 
authorization (Contract Amendment No.6) that was issued to Hatch in January 2019 
in the amount of $2M. 
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